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Latest Return-to-Work Guidance from OSHA Addressing
Assessments and Records
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In a bylined article published by Rock Road Recycle, Kristin White discusses the Occupational Safety

and Health Administration’s (OSHA's) “Guidance on Returning to Work” document that describes

strategies and recommends steps employers should take during all phases of reopening. Kristin

describes the latest guidance and encourages employers to use it to assist them in reopening amid

the COVID-19 pandemic.

To read the article, visit Rock Road Recycle.
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